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Dear Families, 

As the semester draws to a close, I wanted to take a 

moment to let you know that I will not be continuing 

in the role of Acting Principal next term. 

It has been a true privilege to serve the Tarwin Lower 

community over the past semester. Though my time 

here was short, it has been incredibly meaningful. 

From the moment I arrived, I was welcomed with 

warmth, kindness, and a genuine spirit of 

cooperation that speaks volumes about the strength 

and character of this community. 

I want to sincerely thank the students for their energy 

and enthusiasm, the staff for their professionalism 

and dedication, and the families and broader 

community for your support and engagement. 

Working alongside you all has been a wonderful 

experience, and I leave with many fond memories 

and a deep appreciation for what makes Tarwin 

Lower such a special place. 

This school is in great hands, and I know it will 

continue to grow and flourish in the months and 

years ahead. I feel fortunate to have been part of the 

school, even for a short while. 

Thank you once again for your trust and support. 

I would also like to take a moment to farewell and 

thank Jackie Dye, who will be working at another 

school for the next semester. Jacqueline has made a 

significant impact during her time here, and her 

dedication and care for students have been deeply 

valued. We wish her all the best in her new role and 

I’m sure she will be welcomed back with open arms 

when the time comes. 

As this is the last newsletter for the Semester, I wish 

you all a fantastic and safe holiday. I’m sure I will see 

you all around the community in the 

future. 

 

 

 

***IMPORTANT *** 

School will be dismissed at 2.30 pm on Friday 

4th July (last day of Term 2).  Please adjust 

your pickup times by 50 minutes. 

Warm Regards, 

Greg Eddy 

Acting Principal 
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Please Note – supervision is from 8.45-9.00am before school and 3.20-3.30pm after school. 

Follow our Facebook page for photos and the most up to date information of the learning happening at school.  

 

IS 

COMING !!! 

This is advanced notice that we will be having 

Bookfair at school again. 

DATES:   5th - 14th August  (only 9 days) 

TIMES:   Tuesday - Thursday   All Day 

  Monday & Friday  Before and after  

  school only 
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From the Chaplain… 

I can hardly believe that it's almost 

the end of Term 2! Where did all 

that time go?                    

 If you still require a food hamper 

from breakfast club supplies, 

please contact the office as soon 

ASAP. See the list of available 

items attached.  

I'm hoping to do some more training in term three 

on the subject of child / youth mental health. 

Anxiety and other mental health challenges have 

been on the increase during, and post Covid, and I 

believe this course will be a helpful tool in my 

toolbox. If you are interested in attending the two 

day course yourself, it is running from Venus Bay 

community Centre in July at a heavily discounted 

rate. 

Our students have been doing some amazing 

artwork this term and I thought you'd like to see 

their very creative, papier mache animals.  They 

love our art program.  

 Hope that you and your family enjoy the two weeks 

break and I'll see you next term.  

Sue 

2025– DATES TO REMEMBER 

Wednesday 2nd July Semester 1 Reports available 

Friday 4th July Last day of Term 2  - 2.30 finish 

Monday 21st July First day of Term 3 

Tuesday 5th Aug - Thu 14th Aug BOOKFAIR !!! 

FRUIT 

VEGEMITE 
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Continued…. 
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Samuel McLennan (The Junk Boat Man) 

On Thursday last week  we were very lucky to have a 

talk from Samuel McLennan who has travelled from 

Tasmania.   

Samuel made a boat  constructed from marine junk 

and managed to sail across Bass Strait.  At present he 

is anchored at Walkerville before he continues his 

adventures up the east coast to Sydney . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 www.aspiretenniscoaching.com.au  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board games 

Do you have any board games 

at home that your family no 

longer uses?   

Please donate any games to 

school for our students to 

play when the weather forces 

them to play indoors at lunch 

time.   

Please ensure that any games 

you donate are fully complete.   

Thank you. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aspiretenniscoaching.com.au%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ctarwin.lower.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C4bada5d7481e44366c8f08ddb38b8127%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638864133933719943%7CUnkn
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School Cleaner 

Our lovely cleaner, Kylie, 

will be finishing up with the 

school at the end of this 

term.  We will be very sorry 

to lose her as she has been 

associated with the school 

for many years, as a student, 

parent and staff member.  

We wish her well for the 

future. 

Our cleaning contractor, Kelly Smith of Sparkelly 

Clean, wishes us to ask if anyone in our school 

community would like to take on the cleaning job at 

the school.  This would involve approx. 1 hour 

cleaning for 5 days per week, with extra cleaning 

during school holidays.  

If you would be interested in finding out more about 

the job, or know of anyone who might be interested, 

please contact the office asap.   

Account Name: 

Tarwin Lower Primary School Council 

Operating Account 

BSB:    063000

ACC: 14191631 

Happy Birthday 

We hope you had a great time on your special 

day.   

• Scarlett 

• Luci 

• Adalyn 

• Mr Eddy 

(for Friday 

4th July) 

Lunch orders Menu 

Lunch orders must be handed in on Wednesday mornings 

$5.00 lunch deal $7.00 lunch deal 

Chicken and lettuce sandwich Pizza 

Cheese sandwich Pie 

Ham and cheese sandwich Sausage Roll 

Boston Scroll Ham and Salad Roll 

 3 x Steamed Dim Sims 

All $5.00 orders come with a juice box All $7.00 orders come with a juice box 

OR Big M Chocolate or Strawberry 
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